CP&L

Carolina Power & Light Company
NOV 3 0 1984

Ms. Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Manaygement Branch

Office of Administration

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. | AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-324/LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 & DPR-62
REMITTANCE OF APPLICATION FEE

SPENT FUEL POOL MODIFICATION

Dear Ms. Diggs:
By letter dated November 6, 1984, Carolina Power & Light Company was requested

to remit an application fee of $150.00 for our September 25, 1984 request
regarding spent fuel pool modifications on the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant.

Enclosed is a check for $150.00 in payment of this fee.

Yours very truly,

Manager
Nuclear Licensing Section

MAT/cfr (861MAT)
Enclosure

cc: Mr. D. 0. Myers (NRC-BNP)
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII)
Mr. M. Grotenhuis (NRC)
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